
Dates to Remember!

March 16th to 20th � March 
Break � School Closed   

March 24th:
Board Meeting

March 26th:
Whimz Reptiles
2AM/JK/SK/3PM

March 27th:
Whimz Reptiles
3AM

Nottinghill News
March 2015

 President's Message:

Thank you to everyone who attended Nottinghill's 12th 
Annual Silent Auction!   Our fundraising team did a fantas�
tic job creating a beautiful and fun event.  It was wonderful 
to see so many families having a chance to socialize outside 
of the school.  Most importantly the many donations that 
the fundraising team solicited raised over �9600!!!!  Those 
funds support Nottinghill's extra�curricular activities like 
Dash Sports and Kindermusik.

This night would not have been such a success without our 
fantastic fundraising team led by co�chairs Jena Hune and 
Tracie Rennie, as well as our VP Special Events, Lydia 
Wall, who managed the huge number of donations we 
received from generous Nottinghill families and the 
Oakville community.  I would also like to thank those that 
purchased tickets to support the school even though they 
couldn't attend.  

Nottinghill's annual survey will be distributed via email 
after March break.  Please take the time to fill out the 
survey as your feedback guides the Board of Directors and 
teachers in making decisions for future years.  We are a 
co�operative preschool and everyone's input is important!

Our next big event will be Movie Night in April.  More 
information on this fun event will be coming out shorty.

I hope that everyone has a wonderful March break!

 Nita
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Please take the time to 
fill out a teacher survey 
for each of your child's 
teachers. Your opinion 
counts and it's wonderful 
for teachers to hear what 
you have to say. All 
comments remain 
anonymous. Surveys can 
be found in the VP HR 
box as well as on top of 
the cubbies �in bright 
pink paper!�.
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Sincerely,
Cathy Boroway, Supervisor

A Note from your Teachers:
March is finally here! 
One more month of Winter! Brrrrr...........

Our letter's of the week for the month of March are M, N,  O, P.

We will be reviewing our Jolly Phonics from "A to M" throughout the month.

The children just love to lettercize and punch out the beginning sounds out of the letters.
Lots of fun!

Show and Tell will be on March 6th the Letter M, March 13th the Letter N.

No show and tell on March 27th aaaaa........    
Look who is coming to Nottinghill!
Whimz Reptiles!
Whimz will be bringing many reptiles for the children to learn about and explore hands on.
Whimz will be arriving on March 26th, 27th.
Please see your calendars for your childs scheduled time frame.

March Break is March 16th ����20th.
See you back on the 23rd.
Have a wonderful break with your families.

Dash Sports
The children have been having a fabulous time in Dash Sports.
Golf is one of their favourite activities.
Dash Sports will continue until March 25th.

Our Themes for the month are Food and Nutrition �2wks� follwed by Easter �2weeks�

The children have finally settled in and they are progressing forward in all of their teaching theme 
units.

Letter recognition, beginning sounds and Letter recognition are coming right along too!

The teachers are looking forward to a Marvelous March ahead!
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Tax receipts for your child's tuition fees for the 
2014 tax year may be requested by sending an email 
to Sophie McLaughlin, Treasurer at 
sophie@learnhockey.com.

Please allow time to process each tax receipt, as 
they will not be provided immediately upon 
request.

In order to ensure tax receipts are complete and 
correct, please provide the following details in the 
email based on the applicable classes your child 
attended in 2014;
� Name of Parent�s� to be named on the tax receipt
� Child's name and class name they attended from 
Jan.�June 2014 �i.e. Billy Smith, 3AM�
� Child's name and class name they attended from 
Sept.�Dec. 2014. �i.e. Billy Smith, JK�

Thank You.
Sophie McLaughlin
Treasurer

We need your help!  Closer to the end of 
March you will receive an email with a link to 
our SCHOOL SURVEY.  It’s very important 
you complete this survey – this tells us what 
you love, what you don’t like at Nottinghill 
and how we can improve your child’s experi�
ence.  Your participation is completely anony�
mous.  Remember, this feedback is key to 
planning for future years.  We need to hear 
from you!  Thank you.

 Please hand in your completed 2015�2016 
registration packages. Parent volunteers 
perform the roles of Registrar, Treasurer and 
Committee Co�ordinator. Your help to mini�
mize their workload, by ensuring your package 
is complete and returned promptly, is greatly 
appreciated.

Thanks!

Stephanie Yamakami
Registrar

Congratulations to the Fundraising 
Committee on the success of the 12th 
Annual Silent Auction!  We appreciate 
the time and effort that was clearly 
put into making the Winter Wonder�
land fundraiser a success.  Our fund�
raising team co�chairs are Jena Hune 
and Tracy Rennie and include:  Jamie 
Balint, Caitlin Bradbury, Holly Cor�
bett, Melissa DaCosta, Cheryl deWal, 
Lianna Harrington, Geoff Herbyn�
chuk, and Tajinder Singh.
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Thank You!
4 Cats Art Studio
Addison Music
Aerosport Trampoline Park
AGO
Ambiance Beauty Salon & Spa
Andrew Wall
Annex Dance Academy
Art for Life 4 kids
AutoSpa
Baby Wisp
Bacardi Canada Inc.
Balls of Fun
Bash in a box
Beebop the Clown
Benjamin Moore Painters Place 
& Kate Kuok Colour Consultant
Bertin Stables 
Black Angus Fine Meats
Blacks Photography
Bluboho
Boston Pizza
Bounce N Play
Bounce�N�Party
Burlington Batman
Burlington Bowl
Canlan Ice Sports
Carrol Verasamy 
Chef Mike � Personal Chef Service
Cheryl DeWal
Cobs Bakery
Connection Knits
Cora's
Core Entertainment
Costco
Creative Welding
Crock a Doodle
Dash Sports
Eagle Professional Resources Inc. 
Edible Arrangements
Encore Cinema
Epicure Selections
Eva Coffey

Fasada Home Remodeling Co.
Flower Deco
Food Basics
Glazey Dazey
Halton Conservation
Hardly New � Furniture Antiques & Décor
Hershey Canada
Hockey Opportunity Camp
Hopedale Bowl
In Style Spa
Jamberry Nails
Kidsopolis
Kindermusik with Miss Ann
Klaudia's Music Studio
Lisa Tullett Photography
Little Goobers
Little Rascals
Lululemon
Maple Leaf Sports
Marcia Craig
Medieval Times
Melissa DaCosta
Merry Maids
Michelutti Designs
Milestones
Miss Cathy
Molinaro’s pasta
Molly Cake
Mollymaids
Monastery Bakery
My Elements to Elegance
Mysteriously Yours Dinner Theatre
Nail Boutique & Spa
Nancy Freedman
National Sports
National Sports
Niagara Falls Tourism
Nita Kemp
Notes� The place for music
Nottinghill Family
Oakville Executive Golf
Oakville Gymnastics Club

Olive Fresco
One Health Clubs
One King West Hotel 
Pampered Chef
Par�T�Perfect
Peddleheads Camp
PinkCherry.ca
Portable Pampering
Portraits by Mina
Prodigy
Remax Invidiata Team
Reptilia
Rising Sun Martial Arts
Robyn MacDonald
Rockstar Games
Schlegels Gymnastics Centre
Sheridan Nurseries
Silpada
Silver City Oakville �Burloak�
Skyzone
Solar Stage Children's Theatre
Spectrum Airways
Stella & Dot Jewelry � Amanda Blagg
Stella & Dot Jewelry � Jamie Balint
Stella & Dot Jewelry � Nikki Reid
Stoney's Bread Co.
Supperworks
Swim Academy
The Cork House
The Guitar World
The Keg
TIFF
Trattoria Timone
Victoria's Beauty Secrets
Wellness For the Body
Wendy Hicks
Whole Foods
Wishes Princess Parties
YMCA Oakville
Your Health Wellness Centre
YPT� Young Peoples Theatre
 

We would also like to thank everybody that attended the Auction as well as all of the donors;




